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Anthony Davis Authors "Developments: In-Firm Privilege and Billing for Work by
Unpaid Interns" in the New York Law Journal
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Anthony E. Davis authored the article "Developments: In-Firm Privilege and Billing for Work by Unpaid Interns," for the
New York Law Journal. The article examines a newly decided case of critical importance to how law firms handle ethical
problems and disputes with clients, as well as a recent formal opinion from the Ethics Committee of the New York State
Bar Association (NYSBA) addressing the question of whether it is permissible to bill clients for the work of unpaid interns.

Please visit the New York Law Journal website to read the full article (subscription required)

http://www.newyorklawjournal.com/home/id=1202767714476/Developments-InFirm-Privilege-and-Billing-for-Work-by-Unpaid-Interns?mcode=1202615326010&curindex=-1%20
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